
Email to: pweller@solpower.energy or call 815-491-4445 for additional information. 

December 20, 2023 

Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity (DCEO) 

Equitable Energy Future Grant Program 

607 E. Adams 

3rd floor 

Springfield, IL 62701 

 

Subject: Letter of Support for SOL POWER MIDWEST, LLC Grant Application 

 

Dear Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity (DCEO), 

I am thrilled to endorse SOL POWER MIDWEST, LLC's application for the Equitable Energy Future Grant 

Program. This groundbreaking initiative offers exclusive, no-cost funding for renewable energy and 

efficiency projects, aligning seamlessly with Illinois' commitment to sustainability.  

SOL POWER's comprehensive program encompasses robust workforce development, focusing on 

transforming residents into long-term tenants through targeted training initiatives, thereby fostering a 

lasting economic impact. 

This collaboration holds the promise of impactful projects, contributing significantly to a cleaner, more 

energy-efficient future. Additionally, it aims to provide training, create clean energy jobs, and offer 

thermal comfort benefits for equity-eligible community members in Northern Illinois.  

Your consideration of my support is greatly appreciated, and I am genuinely excited about the positive 

changes this initiative can bring to our community. 

Sincerely, 

 

Name:   _______________________________________ 

Title:   _______________________________________ 

Company:  _______________________________________ 

Company Address: _______________________________________ 

Phone:   _______________________________________ 

Email:   _______________________________________ 


